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Term 3 Week 9 

• Monday 14th September  

- 2021 Preschool Applications 

Close 

• Tuesday 15th September  

- Newsletter Home 

Term 3 Week 10 

• Monday 21st September 

- Sports pro Gala Day money 

and notes due 

• Tuesday 22nd September  

- Mrs Hurst last Day  

• Friday 25th September 

- Sports pro Gala Day 

- Last Day of Term 

- Life Education money due 

- Y2 Graduation Sash Money 

Due 

Term 4 Week 1 

• Tuesday 13th October  

- Life Education Van 

• Wednesday 14th October  

- Life Education Van 

- Gymnastics money due 

• Thursday 15th October  

- Life Education Van 

• Friday 16th October  

- Preschool acceptance due 

- P&C meeting 9.30 Zoom 

Term 4 Week 2 

• Monday 19th October  

- Book week 

• Tuesday 20th October  

- Book week 

• Wednesday 21th October  

- Book week 

- Tony Burke card competition 

closes 

• Thursday 22nd October  

- Book week 

- Book week parade 

• Friday 23rd October 

- Book week 

 

 

 

What’s on @ BSIS 

Bankstown South 

Infants School 

Wednesday – Library Borrowing Day 

Friday – SportsPro Program 
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I want to thank the Bankstown South Infants school community for the support shown 

throughout this term so far. I understand the extra burden the new structures have placed 

upon families and know that it is not ideal, but most people seem to have adapted well and 

things are running quite smoothly. Thank you to all our hardworking and dedicated staff and 

to our wonderful students for making Bankstown South such a great place to be.  

I love seeing all the wonderful work our students produce and how they are continuing to 

achieve their individual learning goals. We have been working really hard around providing 

clear, timely feedback to all students especially in writing. I am so proud what brave, 

engaged learners we have at BSIS. 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Thank you to all the parents who joined us for our phone parent teacher interviews. Please 

remember you can make an appointment at any time during the term to further discuss your 

child’s progress or any other concerns. 

 

Father’s Day Stall 

Well done to the P&C and parent helpers for all your 

work at our recent Father’s Day Stall. Thank you for 

providing this opportunity for our students. I hope all the 

Bankstown South Infants fathers and grandfathers 

enjoyed receiving their presents. All money raised from 

this event goes straight back into supporting our students 

and school.  

 

Hats and Sunscreen 

With Spring now upon us, it is a good time to remind everyone about our hat policy. All 

students need to bring and wear a school hat each day. If for some reason your child does 

not have one on during recess and/or lunch they will be asked to stay in the shade. School 

hats can be purchased from the office at the very reasonable price of $7.00 and $12.00 

each. Please ensure that you have applied sunscreen to your child each day before school. 

Sunscreen is also available in the office if required.  

 

Gymnastics 

Sports Pro will be running gymnastic lessons for 9 weeks on a Friday during Term 4. This is an 

important part of the PD/H/PE curriculum and very enjoyable for students. Please return all 

permission notes and money to the office by Thursday 14th October 2019 to participate. 

 

Principal’s Report 
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Life Education - Healthy Harold 

The Life Education - Healthy Harold Van will be visiting our school 

for all classes P-2 in Week 1 Term 4. All students should have 

received a note about this fun and educational event. Students 

will participate in a lesson based around the PD/H/PE syllabus. 

Please ensure that your note and money are returned to the office 

by 25th September 2020. That is the last day of Term 3. No late 

money can be accepted. 

 

Book Week 

Due to COVID restrictions the CBCA moved Book Week to October 19th - 23rd 2020. We will be 

celebrating book week at Bankstown South Infants School on Thursday 22nd October, Week 2 

Term 4 with a parade and colouring in competition. Students will be encouraged to dress as 

their favourite book character on this 

day. We are unsure yet if parents will be 

able to attend but will keep you as 

informed as we can. We can’t wait to 

see what wonderful characters students 

will come to school as on this day! 

 

Stage 1 Swimming Scheme 

We are still waiting for final confirmation from the department but we have been tentatively 

been given the dates Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October, Week 3 Term 4 for the 

Stage 1 swimming scheme program. This is not yet confirmed and we will let you know as soon 

as we have confirmation and more information comes to hand.   

 

Term 4 Events 

I appreciate all your patience and flexibility with the changing of events and the uncertainty 

around what is happening. We are not making any decisions about cancelling events unless 

we have to. Things we are still trying to plan for Term 4 are kindergarten and preschool 

orientation, year 2 transition, presentation day, year 2 and preschool graduation ceremonies, 

year 2 graduation party, presentation day and the end of year school fun day. We must 

follow all NSW health and Department of Education guidelines and as soon as we receive 

more information about what can go ahead I will pass it on to you all. We have included 

tentative dates in this newsletter but please understand that these may need to change. 

There will be a P&C zoom meeting on the first Friday of Term 4, Friday 16th October to discuss 

what term 4 looks like and to gain feedback from you all. 
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Mrs Hurst is retiring 

After 28 years working as a school learning support officer in our Preschool Mrs Michele Hurst is 

retiring at the end of this term. Mrs Hurst has been a valuable asset to our school and has 

worked closely with many, many families over this time. Her last day at Bankstown South 

Infants School will be Tuesday 22nd September 2020. We wish her all the best for her retirement 

and hope that she enjoys a well deserved break and time with her family. Thank you Mrs Hurst 

for all your work at Bankstown South Infants School. We will miss you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring School Holidays 

Term 3 concludes next Friday 25th September 2020. SMOOSH will be operating school holiday 

care at Bankstown Public School. I hope everyone has a safe and relaxing holiday and we 

look forward to seeing everyone back for Term 4 on Monday 12th October 2020. 

 

Kim Collas 

Principal 
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 Uniforms can now be purchased from our uniform shop. The shop is now open 2 days per 
week. 

Mondays 8.30am-9am & Wednesdays 2.40-2.50pm 

Payment can be made by eftpos (preferred) or cash (only correct money will be accepted). 

If you are unable to attend the shop during these times you may email your order to 
bankstowsi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au payment is then to be made via the “make a 
payment” tab on the school website. The order form and price list can be found on our 
school website www.bankstowsi-
p.school.nsw.gov.au  

Please note that your order will only be packed 
during one of the above opening times and 
will be delivered to your child’s class.  

Please ensure your child is in full school winter 
uniform each day including black school shoes 
and a school hat. 

 

 

 

We have a new payment box in the office for all payments. 

Please put all payments and notes in an envelope clearly marked 
with the childs name and class and drop into the payment box. 

 

 

 

Can all families, especially Kindergarten and Preschool 
students please place a change of clothes in your 
child’s school bag as this will help to stop our office staff 
ringing you to come up to school to change your child 
if required. 

 
 

Change of clothes 

Uniform Shop 

Payment Box 

mailto:bankstowsi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.bankstowsi-p.school.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.bankstowsi-p.school.nsw.gov.au/
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Fun In 2X 
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The students are very excited to have the new B.S.I.S Mobile Library in the playground at recess and lunch. 

Mr Lloyd has done a great job building the B.S.I.S Mobile Library for the students to be able to sit in a quiet 

place and read a range of books with their friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

Mobile Library 
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SMOOSH Holiday Care 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

July 20th 

Staff 

Development Day 

 

July 21st 

Students return 

July 22nd 

 

July 23rd 

 

July 24th 

 

2 

July 27th 

 

 

July 28th 

 

 

July 29th 

 

 

July 30th  

 

July 31st  

 

3 

Aug 3rd  Aug 4th  

Cross Country 

 

Aug 5th  Aug 6th  

 

Aug 7th  

4 

Aug 10th   Aug 11th   

 

Aug 12th  

 

Aug 13th  

Parent online 

reading session 

Aug 14th   

 

5 

Aug 17th   Aug 18th  Aug 19th  

Crazy hair & sock 

day 

 

Aug 20th  Aug 21st 

6 

Aug 24th  

 

Aug 25th   

Newsletter home 

Aug 26th  

Kindy Enrolment 

packs due 

 

Aug 27th  

 

Aug 28th   

 

7 

Aug 31st  Sep 1st  

Colouring in 

competition due 

Sep 2nd  

 

Sep 3rd   

Parent teacher 

phone interviews  

 

Sep 4th  

8 

Sep 7th  Sep 8th  Sep 9th   Sep 10th  

 

Sep 11th   

 

9 

Sep 14th  

2021 First Round 

Preschool 

Applications close 

Sep 15th  

Newsletter home 

Sep 16th  Sep 17th   Sep 18th  

10 

Sep 21st  

Sports Pro Gala 

Day Money and 

notes due 

 

Sep 22nd  Sep 23rd  Sep 24th  Sep 25th  

Last day of term 3 

Sports Pro Gala 

Day 

Healthy Harold 

money and notes 

due 

Year 2 Graduation 

Sash Money Due  

Term 3 2020 Calendar 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

Oct 12 

 

Oct13 

Life Education 

Van 

Oct 14 

Life Education 

Van  

Gymnastics 

Money Due 

Oct 15 

Life Education van 

Oct 16 

Preschool 

Acceptance Due 

P&C Zoom 9.30am 

2 

Oct 19 

Book Week 

Oct 20  

Book Week 

Oct 21 

Book Week 

Tony Burke card 

competition 

closes 

Oct 22 

Book Week & 

Book Week 

Parade 

Oct 23 

Book Week 

3 

Oct 26 

Swimming 

Scheme  

Oct 27 

Newsletter Home 

Swimming 

Scheme  

Oct 28 

Swimming 

Scheme  

Oct 29 

Swimming 

Scheme  

Oct 30 

World Teacher 

Day 

Swimming 

Scheme 

4 

Nov 2 Nov 3  

Preschool 
Information Session 
 

Nov 4 Nov 5 Nov 6 

5 

Nov 9 

Naidoc Week 
Nov 10 

 
Nov 11 

 
Nov 12 

 
Nov 13 

 

6 

Nov 16 

 
Nov 17 

Newsletter Home 
 

Nov 18 

 
Nov 19 Nov 20 

7 

Nov 23 Nov 24  

 
Nov 25  Nov 26  Nov 27 

8 

Nov 30 Dec 1 Dec 2 Dec 3 Dec 4 

9 

Dec 7 Dec 8 

Newsletter home 

Y 2 Graduation 

Party 

Dec 9 

Presentation Day 

Dec 10 

P-2 Fun Day 

Dec 12 

10 

Dec 14 Dec 15 

Celebration 

Assembly & Y2 

Graduation 

Dec 17 

Last Day for 

Students 

Dec 18 

Staff 

Development day 

Dec 19 

School Closed 

Term 4 2020 Calendar 


